
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

 

17th June 2024 

 

RE: Matilda Theatre Trip 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I write to inform you that your child DID NOT get a place on this year’s London trip to Matilda. As first thought, this was 

extremely popular. I kept it open for 1 month and we still had over 120 students request a place. I tried to get more tickets, 

but this was not possible this time. If any student drops out of the trip, I will be in contact to see if your child would still like 

to go. 

We are arranging a full refund, which should be with you shortly. I will be keeping a list of students who showed an interest 

in this London visit and consider them first for any future Theatre trip I offer.  

Thank you for your continual support in Performing Arts. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Mr Prentice  

Head of Performing Arts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


